
Dear Colleague 

 

EMMS Healthcare has been awarded the contract to provide the Electronic eye referral 

system (E-ers) in the BLMK region and I am writing to introduce ourselves.  We have met 

with the LOC representatives and are grateful for their help and support with the initial steps 

needed to help implement the E-Ers. 

 

The aim of the E-ers is to provide a seamless end to end electronic referral pathway - from 

optometry practices to hospital departments - this achieved using an online web-based 

platform, called EyeV. 

 

We would like to demonstrate the system to you and will be holding a series of open 

sessions, which you would be most welcome to attend.  The sessions are virtual, will start at 

7.00pm and last for approx. 30-45 mins - the dates are below and to register for a session 

please go to www.eyev.health. 

 

25th April 22   

28th April 22 

3rd May 22 

4th May 22 

 

If you have any questions before the events or would like an earlier demonstration, please 

get in touch with any of our team 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Adam Holliday   adam@eyev.health 

Cellan Griffiths cellan@eyev.health 

Nabeil Naaman  nabeil@eyev.health 

 

http://www.eyev.health/

